
 
 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
 
Contact:  Town Manager’s Office 
 
Phone:  603-424-2331 
 
 

Souhegan River Trail Construction to Begin  
 

MERRIMACK, NH - (November 7, 2023) - The Souhegan River Trail had a 
groundbreaking ceremony on Friday, November 3rd and construction on the trail will 
start during the week of November 6th.  The trail will begin at Watson Park and run 
under the Chamberlain Bridge to the end of the trail coming from Wildcat Falls.  We are 
not anticipating many delays until the sidewalk construction begins.  
 

-END- 

 


